Draft RTI Rules 2010 in India and CHRI's analysis with recommendations               for change

December 30 ,2010

Dear friends, 

The Government of India is looking to change the subsidiary legislation regime applicable to the Right to Information Act in India. You may have seen notices and emails on this topic in this group. The proposed set of Rules are accessible at: http://persmin.gov.in/WriteReadData/RTI/RTI_rules_01122010-1.pdf 

I have enclosed a preliminary analysis and recommendations for change submitted by CHRI to the Government of India. I will keep you posted on further developments. Meanwhile a very happy and prosperous new year to you all. May 2011 see FOIANET rise from strength to strength. May all users of FOI / RTI / ATI find success in their noble causes. 

With best wishes, 
Sincerely, 

Venkatesh Nayak 

Programme Coordinator 

Access to Information Programme 

Commonwealth Human Rights Initiative 
B-117, 1st Floor, Sarvodaya Enclave 
New Delhi- 110 017 

Tel: +91-11-43180215/ 43180200 
Fax: +91-11-26864688 

Skype: venkatesh.nayak 

Website: www.humanrightsinitiative.org
